
Brcko Supervisor Met With the
Brcko  Women’s  Volleyball
Team“Jedinstvo”

Today Brcko Supervisor Raffi Gregorian met with the Brcko
District women’s volleyball team “Jedinstvo” and congratulated
them on their most recent success – winning the BiH Female
Volleyball Tournament.

During the discussion with team members and their coach Mr.
Goran  Hadzic,  Supervisor  Gregorian  expressed  regret  that
problems of the BiH Volleyball Association prevented the team
from competing in the European Champions League last year.

«I would like to congratulate the team for their exceptional
performance in the past and wish them success in the future.
Hopefully, they will enjoy more support by both local and the
State  authorities,»  said  Supervisor  Gregorian.  «These
achievements in sports are something to be proud of, reminding
us of Brcko’s proud tradition of sports achievements that we
need to cherish and develop.»
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